IMF Spring Meeting

April 14 & 15, 2015
On Tuesday, April 14, 2015, the 2015 IMF Spring Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn in Weirton, WV.  There were 49 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s IMF Spring Meeting.
In the business portion of today’s meeting, Jeff Towns reported that there is currently a balance of $55998.02 in the IMF treasury.  Our 2014 Income Taxes have been filed.  On May 1, 2015, our fifth IMF Research Project payment of $15,000 is due the University of Pittsburgh.  There are 23 paid member companies for 2015 (there were 33 IMF members in 2014).  The 2015 IMF Fall Meeting will be October 13 & 14, 2015 at Joy Global in Longview, TX.                 
An update of the IMF Hydrogen Research Project—“Compositional and Structural Factors That Influence Hydrogen Induced Cracking and Hydrogen Flaking In Steels”—was given by Dr. Issac Garcia of the University of Pittsburgh.  Excellent presentations were also given today on “State of the Art Ingot Casting Technologies for the Production of High Quality Ingots Ranging From 0.5 to 700 Tons" by Christian Buchmaier of INTECO, "Water-Cooled Power Cable Design Alternatives” by Mike Pinney of I2r, "Source and Transport Mechanism of Exogenous Inclusions in Vacuum-Poured Ingots: Part I Identification of Sources and Fluid Flow in Pony Ladle (Tundish)” + “Source and Transport Mechanism of Exogenous Inclusions in Vacuum Poured Ingots: Part II Fluid Flow and Solidification in the Mold” by Mike Wooddell of ArcelorMittal Steelton.  An overview of tomorrow’s IMF Plant Tour was given by Rodney Scagline & Dave Delmaster of Union Electric Steel.  Jason Bowser, IMF President, gave an update on the IMF Website.  It essentially no longer works.  R. J. Archambo of Titan-McCarty was approved by the IMF Membership to overhaul the IMF Website and provide 12 months of technical support for $2500.            
On Wednesday, April 15, 2015, a fantastic tour of Union Electric Steel’s Burgettstown, PA production facilities was conducted.  Many thanks to all Union Electric Steel personnel for the wonderful plant visit.
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